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We have a date: 

 

Pie and Ice Cream So-

cialé.July 27, 2018 

Graveyard Tour         

Saturday Oct. 6.2018 

Annual Meeting       

Tuesday Nov 6, 2018 

Christmas Open House, 

Saturday                     

December 15, 2018 

 

Want to contact us?  This is the best 

email to use to contact us.         

jchsmartha@gmail.com 

Phone:   541-479-7827 

Website: www.jocohistorical.org 

Check out our  Facebook page.    

This is our email news-

letter.  You can ñblow it 

upò so you can read the 

small print.  This is the 

5th electronic newslet-

ter.   We publish six 

newsletters per year, 

every other month.  

Three are mailed and 

three are sent via email.  

We hope you find them 

interesting.  

Phone, email or 

stop by for details 

of what we plan in 

the future.  
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We are having a  ñBack to Schoolò Raf-

fle.  You can get your tickets at the           

Research Library through Friday, Sep-

tember 14. Drawing will be held Sept 18.  

The first person that comes to claim a 

prize will have 15 choices, so come as 

soon as you are phoned.  The longer 

you wait, the less choices you have.   

Prizes are: A large set of gold ïcolored 

Christmas tree ornaments, a collectors 

Indian doll,...it could be a toy, but is 

mainly for display, also a 1890ôs collec-

tors doll, about 20 knit caps for little kids 

(are you a teacher or have lots of grand-

kids?), two dolls that need to be dressed 

(it would be a good gift to sew clothes 

for these girls), a copy of any one of the 

books we print,  a stuffed  Santa doll 

dressed in tones of brown, a ñcoffee ta-

bleò book and other items we will accu-

mulate by Sept. 18.   

 

People donate things to the Society that 

they no longer need, gifts they received 

and do not want, all sorts of things that 

really are not historical and we have de-

cided to disperse some of them in this 

manner.  People seem to like to come in 

and have a choice of what they can 

claim and the money helps the Society 

pay one or two utility bills.    

 

We have a variety of flowers and trees 

that bloom at the Schmidt House Mu-

seum, but like these day lilies, their 

beauty is fleeting.  People also walk 

into the yard and pick flowers and 

leave trash.    Keeping up the yard is a 

daily chore, but we only have less-

than-weekly gardeners and mowers 

and many are volunteers.   
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President/Publishing 

Joan Momsen 

Vice President /Historic 

Sites 

Ken Bell 

Treasurer/Ex. Secretary 

Martha Metcalf 

Secretary 

Open 

Events 

Linda Fuidge 

Finance 

Richard Marshall 

Living History Players  

Cindy English 

Parliamentarian  

Darrell Stafford 

Properties 

Glenn Hearrell 

Research Library 

Patricia Heumann 

Directors-at-Large 

Joan Dougherty 

Jim Van Delden 

Jan Greenblatt 

Kathy Marshall 

 

Joan and grandkids as 

the Harris Family. 


